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Supply Shortages
Date: September 20, 2021

Dear Regional Pathology Services Clients,

We wanted to inform clients that we continue to have shortages in blood tube products and other
supplies as we are affected by the global shortages.

We are exploring every avenue to make sure clients needs are met. However, clients orders may
be partially filled based on an allocation. We ask clients to be cognizant of these shortages and
only order as necessary. Thanks for your patience as we navigate these shortages.

Currently we are experiencing shortages in the following:

NEEDLE 5 Tube holder/hub
TUBE105 LiHep PST tube
TUBE104 NacCit blue tube

PHLEBO_ 10 coban wrap

If you have any questions or issues with these changes, please contact client services at 402-559-6420
and ask to speak with one of the client coordinators.
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